
 
 
 
August 25, 2016 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital is often approached by individuals and/or businesses in the 
community who are interested in hosting an event to support programs about which they feel 
strongly.  We welcome these events and are grateful to receive the proceeds they provide. 
 
On October 22, 2016 from 10am-2pm, the Michigan Mudbowl™ Club [501c3] will host the 83rd 
Annual Michigan Mudbowl™, a time-honored Homecoming tradition and fundraising event, 
which will be held at 1408 Washtenaw Ave, Ann Arbor, MI 48104. The staff is seeking 
assistance with this event in the form of gifts-in-kind or other donations.  If you choose to 
provide a gift-in-kind or a donation for this event, please be assured that the proceeds will be 
designated to C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Katy Kaliszewski 
Assistant Director, Fundraising Events 
 

	
  


